

E7 – First term test 3

I. Choose the best answer to complete the sentence (2pts.)

1. My father being outdoors with trees and flowers.
A. wants B. loves C. takes D. like
2. Do more exercise and eat more vegetables to
A. sunburn B. spot C. stay in shape D. put on weight
3. This summer Lan in three volunteer activities.
A. participates B. participated
C. has participated D. is participated
4. The Temple of Literature by thousands of people.
A. visited B. is visited C. visits D. is visiting
5. There yogurt in this carton.
A. isn't some B. isn't any C. aren't any D. aren't some
6. He didn't watch the concert live on TV last night and his wife
A. did either B. didn't either C. did too D. didn't too
7. May I have some more sugar, please? The lemonade is too
A. sour B. spicy C. sweet D. fragrant
8. Find the word with the underlined part pronounced differently from others
A. morning B. forty C. pork D. forget
9. There is food for you in the fridge.
A. some B. any C. many
- 10/ I'm afraid there any bread left.
A. isn't B. aren't C. is
- 11/ pepper do you want ?
A. How many B. How much C. How often
- 12/ bottles of milk are there in the fridge?
A. How much B. How many C. How often
- 13/ I have cheese sandwich and (a/ an/ some) apple.
A. a B. an C. some
- 14/ My favourite drink is lemonade . It is a bit
A. Sour B. spicy C. bitter
- 15/ Would you like coffee?
A. Some B. any C. many
- 16/ She hasn't got eggs.
A. An B. some C. any

II. Verb form

1. I _____ (visit) Hue four times
2. They _____ (build) a new house for three months
3. They (buy) a new car three months ago
4. We (learn) at this school since 2013.

III. Word form

1. His friends are all _____ - they're painters, musicians, and writers. (art)
2. He later became a famous jazz _____ playing saxophone. (music)
3. The problems seemed so small and _____. (important)
4. The soup had a very _____ taste. (salt)
5. She covered the cake with a _____ of sugar and whites of eggs. (mix)

Reading

1. Read the passage and answer the questions (1pts.)

Vietnamese water puppetry is a unique folk art. It's said that 'Not watching a performance of water puppetry means not visiting Vietnam yet.' That's why water puppetry is a must-see show for tourists in Vietnam. Watching this show can help you escape from your busy life and refresh your minds with unforgettable moments. During the shows, you can only see the puppets and a small folk orchestra of about 7 people; the puppeteers stand behind a curtained backdrop in a pool. All puppets are made of fig wood which goes along well with water. Then they are carved and painted. The themes of the shows are very familiar to Vietnamese people. They focus on the daily life of farmers and common aspects of Vietnamese spiritual life. Vietnamese water puppetry has been introduced to many countries all over the world and received much love from audiences. Foreigners don't understand Vietnamese, but they enjoy the shows because the puppets clearly demonstrate Vietnamese life and culture through their actions. Thang Long Water Puppet Theatre on Dinh Tien Hoang Street near Hoan Kiem Lake is the most popular theatre for water puppetry.

Questions

1. What can water puppet shows help you?

.....

2. What can you see during the shows?

.....

3. What do the themes of the show focus on?

.....

4. Has Vietnamese water puppetry received good feedback from audience from over the world?

.....

2. Complete the text with the verbs in the box (1pt.)

chilies hotels go been traditional broth

Pho, one of the most popular (1) dishes in Vietnam, can be found everywhere - from humble street stalls to classy (2) Rice noodles are served in a bowl of beef or chicken broth, with thin slices of beef or chicken and herbs or green onions. *Pho* is often accompanied by sliced lime, fresh red (3), bean sprouts, and chili sauce. There is a saying "Don't say you have (4) to Hanoi if you haven't tried *Pho*"

III. Writing (2pts.)

1. Rewrite the second sentence so that it has the same meaning as the first one.

a. The Japanese live for a long time because they eat healthily. (so)

.....

b. I find doing volunteer work essential. (think)

.....

c. Ba can speak English more fluently than his brother. (not as.... as)

.....

d. I need three eggs to make a birthday cake. (make a question for the underlined part)